
Bathymetric LiDAR Mapping of Ochlocknee Shoal 
Aucilla Research Institute 

 

Letters of interest from qualified Mapping firms are solicited for acquisition and processing of high-
resolution topo-bathymetric LiDAR data of an area in Apalachee Bay known as the Ocholocknee Shoal. 
Geographic coordinates for the area of interest are as follows: 

   -084.16667,29.91667,0 

   -084.24167,29.91667,0 

  -084.24167,29.87167,0 

                  -084.16667,29.87167,0 

                 -084.16667,29.91667,0 

Price proposals are not requested at this time. Rather, an expression of interest in the project, not to 
exceed two pages in length, briefly describing the proposed approach to the project, qualifications and 
experience. Project specifications and fee will be negotiated with the selected firm. 

Letters of interest must be received by email by 5PM on   Monday, July 19, 2021 and should be 
addressed to the following: 

 
 
George M. Cole, PE, PLS, PhD 
Aucilla Research Institute 
Email: ariinc@embarqmail.com 


